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CUPAR LIBRARY – GRANT RECIPIENT OF THE LATE DR. MAXWELL MADDIN   

The Kids’ Summer Reading Program has 
started.  Children ages 3-16 are welcome to 
come into the library to register and receive a 
free activity book which will keep track of the 
books you read over the summer.  Return the 
logbook by Aug 19-26 to receive a $5 coupon 
from High Plains Restaurant.  Thank you for 
supporting the library and our local 
businesses, as well as improving your reading 
skills and interests.  Also, if you have a 
newborn, then please register at the library 
for a free baby book gift! 

      Cupar Library was surprisingly and 
secretly selected as a grant recipient in 
memory of the late Dr. Stuart Maddin.  He 
lived here in the 1920s to mid-30s as the son 
of a pharmacist, Dr. Maxwell Maddin who 
then sold his business to Dr. Stuart and then 
moved to Vancouver.  Dr. Stuart Maddin 
became a world famous dermatologist and 
traveler, and died at age 95 last year.  His 
colleagues chose Cupar Library because of 
the stories and memories he shared of his 
early childhood experiences here, and how 
his path in life was enriched by reading books 
from the library.  A delegation of his 
colleagues were attending a medical 
convention in Saskatoon from June 22-26, 
when 5 decided to travel to Cupar and look 
up his home and the library on June 24.  The 

board held a welcome lunch, and the 
delegation presented them with a cheque 
and stipulation that it is only to be spent on 
furthering the education and health 
resources of the library for the community, 
such as health/science/technology books and 
presentations.  As well, two of Dr. Maddin’s 
books were donated – his memoirs and a 
dermatology book.  Once they are barcoded, 
then they are available to the community for 
use.  We thank the Cipher Pharmaceutical 
Company and Chronicles Company and 
Linacre’s Books for their thoughtfulness and 
generosity.  Thanks to all Library Board 
Members for their fast work in putting the 
lunch together, and to Mayor Boha for his 
support!  Ideas for books and presentations 
are welcome through the Cupar Library. 

      Our open hours are Wednesdays and 
Fridays from 10:30-5, and our phone number 
is 306-723-4749.  Library cards are free to 
anyone over 5 years of age; a public 
computer is available for free use too.  

       We thank the Town of Cupar and its 
workers for the wonderful job they did to fix 
up the front of the building’s lawn.  Thanks to 
Vera Rakai and her daughters Diane and 
Monna for the beautiful flower displays. 

 

Phone books 
The Sasktel Phone Books – both local and city – are in 
and available for pick up at the Town Office. 

 

Town Meetings 

Cupar Council meeting – Tuesday July 19th 
@ 7:00 pm 

Cupar Fire Department – Tuesday July 12 
@ 7:30 pm 

 

Cupar Library 
by Diane Dennis 
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The Cupar Playground and Pool Project 
Committee would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone for their 
ongoing support to our projects.  Our 
committee has decided to take a step back 
from our fundraising efforts with the 
completion of major projects in the 
playground and pool area.  We thank our 
sponsors and community for their support! 

We would like to update the community on 
the recent funds donated.  A $20,000.00 
donation to the pool deck project and a 
$13,000.00 donation to purchase a new pool 
deck shed, installation costs of the new pool 
tarps, installation costs of the boiler room 
doors, the purchase and installation of new 
pool ladders and the purchase of additional 
shredded tire for the playground. 

 

 

 

The Cupar Playground and Pool Project 
Committee since foundation in 2013 has 
donated a total of $90,000 towards the 
construction of the new playground and 
renewal project of the pool area. 

Thank you!  And if you have any questions, 
comments or concerns contact me, Jessica 
Pearce, at cuparplaypool@gmail.com 

CUPAR PLAY STRUCTURE 

Located at the Cupar Pool thanks to the Cupar 
Playground and Pool Project committee. 

 

 

 

 

The Cupar Canucks are hosting 
their 2nd annual ball tournament 
this Saturday July 2nd!   

Come on out for food, baseball, 
drinks and great fun on a Saturday 
afternoon! 

Hamburgers, taco in a bag, cold 
drinks and community visiting and 
spirit!   

Don’t miss out! See you all there! 

BALL TOURNAMENT 

 

Cupar Canucks 2nd Annual Baseball 
Tournament 
 

Cupar Playground 
and Pool Project 
by Jessica Pearce 

Cupar Ball Tournament 
by Wanda McLeod 
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Cupar Preschool 
If you have children born in 2012-+13 and 
would like to have them attend the 2016-17 
school year, please send me an email to 
ensure their registration.  Email with your 
child’s name and date of birth to 
cuparpreschool@gmail.com  

Thank! 

Melanie Hart 

 

 

TRANS CANADA TRAIL 
 

 NEW TRAILS UNDERWAY 

The Trans Canada Trail is opening new sites and 
is presently under construction around the Fort 
Qu’Appelle Area.   

The Trans Canada Trail is one of the world’s 
longest networks of trails, developed and 
promoted by a non-profit registered charity. 

When completed, the Trail will stretch nearly 
24,000 kilometers from the Atlantic to the 
Pacific to the Arctic oceans, linking Canadians in 
close to 1,000 communities. 

Today, over 18,000 kilometers of Trail have 
been developed. Millions of Canadians and 
international visitors are using the Trail to hike, 
cycle, ski, horseback ride, canoe and 
snowmobile. The Trans Canada Trail offers 
countless opportunities to explore Canada’s 
diverse landscapes and rich history. 

For more information, go to  

http://tctrail.ca/about-the-trail/ 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Jason’s Sewer  

Sewer troubles? Call Jason’s Sewer 

Jason - -726-7749 or Peter 529-8676 

They will help with any sewer issues 
you may have. 

Transfer Site 

The Cupar Transfer Site is now open 
Saturdays from 10 am to 2 pm.  Cash 
is due on site and you will have to 
provide your name and street 
address as this is a site for local Town 
of Cupar residents only.  ‘For fees or 
costs visit our town website at 
www.townofcupar.com or call 
306.723.4324. 

 

Parking 

Parking on the streets is only 
allowed for 24 hour periods and then 
the vehicle has to be moved. 

Complaints have been received for 
camper trailers and vehicles that 
have been parked for an excessive 
amount of time. To ensure you do 
not receive fines, please move your 
vehicles to a proper location to be 
stored when not in use. 

We do have areas that are deemed 
NO PARKING ZONES and we further 
ask you to adhere to these laws. 

 
Swimming Pool 

The Cupar Swimming Pool will be 
open July 2nd at 1:00 pm to 8:30 pm.  
This is the beginning of our 2016 
summer season so come on out and 
see all the upgrades we have done at 
the pool.  Work is almost complete 
and will be ready for our opening 
date!  

 

Thank you to everyone who 
contributed to make sure our pool is 
here for many more years for 
families to use and learn water 
safety.  It is a huge asset for our town 
and everyone along Highway 22 and 
further.

 

mailto:cuparpreschool@gmail.com
http://tctrail.ca/about-the-trail/
http://www.townofcupar.com/
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Cupar United 
Church 
By Ed Lehman 

 

June 26th Cupar - The pews of the United 
Church of Cupar were filled today; the multi-
generational gathering included friends of 
the church from Southey, Regina, 
Saskatoon, and British Columbia. Quite a few 
of the speakers were holding back tears as 
they recalled the good times and significant 
events they shared over the years at the 
church. The service was full of thanks - to 
God and the many individuals who served 
the church congregation in many ways.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 While there was sadness that this was the 
final service of the church, there was also 
gladness that the church will not be 
bulldozed - the building is to be re-purposed 
to become an artists' studio and residence. 
Members of the Cupar church will be 
welcomed into the Southey congregation. 
The offering of this last service was donated 
to the Regina Anti-Poverty Ministry. We wish 
Reverend Danna Armstrong all the best in 
her retirement and thank the supporters of 
Cupar and District United Church for their 
many contributions to our community. 

 

CUPAR UNITED CHURCH 

 

Program from last Service 
These pictures were on the program of the last service.  
A copy was provided to the Town Office and can be seen 
there.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

St. Paul Lutheran 
Church 
by Dian Dennis 

     Our Worship Service schedule continues over the 
summer as:  1st, 3rd, 5th Sundays at 9 am; and 2nd and 4th 
Sundays at 11 am with Holy Communion.  There aren’t any 
Coffee Hours scheduled, but our sister congregation in 
Southey is having their annual Beef Pit BBQ at the Southey 
Rink on Friday, July 8 from 5-7 pm.  Tickets can be 
purchased at the door.  Also. our annual Cemetery Service 
will take place this year at the old North Cupar cemetery on 
Sunday, July 24, at 11 am, with a BBQ lunch sponsored by 
the FaithLife chapter of St. Paul.  Bring a lawn chair and hat 
for the service. 

      KIDS...there is a fun and great summer camp for you at 
Camp Lutherland, north of Fort Qu’Appelle.  Swimming, 
hiking, canoeing, crafting and games are offered to you, 
while learning about God’s love for you.  There is a Kids’ 
Camp from July 10-14 and a Youth Camp from July 17-21.  
Inquiries and registration forms can be directed to the 
church office at 306-723-4899, or visit the Camp Lutherland 
website. 

      We are in the process of creating a “Faith” garden, so if 
anyone has an inspirational stepping stone or lawn 
ornament for donation, then it may be considered for our 
front flower bed.   

FUNNY! 
Bifocals are God’s way of 
saying, “Keep your chin up.” 
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It has been brought to our attention that 
not every house in Cupar has numbers 
displayed.  As per Bylaw 15-2010 –“A 
Bylaw to Provide for the Numbering of 
Houses and Other Buildings”. 

This is to ensure all emergency vehicles 
and services can locate you in an 
emergency. 

Can you imagine if you called the 
ambulance and they couldn’t find where 
you were?  That would be devastating!  
All it takes is a simple posting of your 
house number on the front of your home 
or business and the emergency services 
can find you. 

Why not do this one thing to ensure you 
and your families safety. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town 
Of Cupar 

116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK S0G0Y0 

306.723.4324 

  

 
 

 
 
 

House Numbers These words are so joining our 
vocabulary in 2016! 

Chairdrobe (n.): piling clothes on  a 

chair in place of a closet or dresser. 

Epiphanot (n.): an idea that seems like 
an amazing insight to the conceiver but 
is in fact pointless, mundane, stupid, or 
incorrect. 

Internest (n.): the cocoon of blankets 
and pillows you gather around yourself 
while spending long periods of time on 
the Internet. 

Textpectation (n.): the anticipation felt 

when waiting for a response to  a text. 

Unkeyboardinated (adj.): when you’re 
unable to type without repeatedly 
making mistakes. 

  

FUN FACTS!!! 

1. Ostriches stick their heads in the sand to look for water 
2. An eagle can kill a young deer and fly away with it 
3. In the Caribbean there are oysters that can climb trees 
4. Polar bears are left-handed 
5. Intelligent people have more zinc and copper in their hair 
6. Eskimos never gamble 
7. The world's youngest parents were 8 and 9 and lived in China 

in 1910 
8. The youngest pope was 11 years’ old 
9. Mark Twain didn't graduate from elementary school 
10. Proportional to their weight, men are stronger than horses 
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Many people may not be aware but an ATV (All-Terrain Vehicle) is not allowed to be driven in town or on public 
roadways. We have had reports this year about adults and children riding erratically on ATV’s and motor cross bikes 
disturbing their neighbors and residents. 

Previously we provided a write up by the RCMP in Southey outlining ATV Safety. We have attached it again to this 
newsletter for your review. 

If you see ATV’s or motor cross bikes being used without helmets or inappropriately we ask that you report it to the 
Southey RCMP as they will deal with it accordingly. 

We appreciate your understanding and following the rules as we are sure no one wants any trouble or to cause issues 
with the residents or, god forbid accidents. 


